Dated:	19th October 2018						Nikita Ann Chacko,
									C6.3 Suite Accommodation,
									Grangegorman Lower,
									Arran Quay, 
Dublin- 7, D07 C956
(M) +353 833427813
(Email): chackon@tcd.ie

To,
The Recruitment Manager, 
Traineeship Programme, Byrne Wallace.

Dear Sir/ Ma’am,

Subj: Application for Trainee Application.

I wish to apply for the Traineeship Programme at Byrne Wallace for the year 2019.

I am currently pursuing LLM in International and Business Law with specialization in Technology and IP laws in the EU, at Trinity College, Dublin. Post my completion of undergraduate from ILS Law College Pune, I have worked as a Legal Counsel with Tech Mahindra Limited, one of the leading multinational IT/ITes company, for more than four (4) years. 

Byrne Wallace, being Ireland’s largest law firm attracts me because of its unparalleled reputation, global reach and the wide range of sectors/practice areas including certain current issues such as GDPR Brexit and Technology. Being awarded the overall Law Firm of the Year 2018, the diversity and inclusion at workplace is something that I am looking at and this seems to me the perfect fit in terms of work culture. After a careful study of the practice areas on the website, I am assured that the Traineeship programme offered by Byrne Wallace would be in sync with my interests and my academic knowledge garnered over the period of time. The stimulating environment that Byrne Wallace provides plus the collaborative environment would make for a great learning experience under the mentorship of the distinguished Solicitors at Byrne Wallace. 

Byrne Wallace has a lot of opportunities for my professional capacity building. Meanwhile, I am also aware of the hard work and perseverance that goes into being a Solicitor and I intend to deliver the same as a part of this trainee development program. During my stint with TechM, I had undertaken the task for implementation of Temporary Agency Law in Germany.  After endless nights of intense teamwork and collaboration, we managed to achieve our target and TechM became fully compliant with the law of Temporary Agency Work much before 1 April 2017. This was a huge milestone for our organization and I was lauded for my efforts in it. I was conferred the Grand Salute Limewire award and the Associate Consistently Excel Award 2017.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I believer, Byrne Wallace would provide me the most apt platform and environment to nurture and grow as a professional while also contributing to the organization in the best way possible in my entire course of traineeship. Hence, I would be grateful if I stand on merit for this opportunity to be interviewed and be considered for the position of a Trainee in your firm. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Nikita Ann Chacko. 





